
 

FBI Chicago Citizens Academy Alumni Association 

2nd Annual Coats for Kids project! – Chicago & Rockford 

 
  While we aren't ready to think about another cold and snowy Chicago winter, it won't be long 
before we need to put on our winter coats. Sadly, many local children will face this coming winter 
season without a winter coat. The FBI Chicago Citizens Academy Alumni Association has once again 
partnered with Operation Warm® with the goal to provide a new, warm winter coat to the students 
at two area schools. This year we've selected Charles Evans Hughes Elementary School of Chicago's 
North Lawndale, with 277 students and Beyer Elementary in Rockford, with 215 students. 

  

How can you help? A single donation of $20.00 will provide a coat to a child!  But why stop there? 
Share this worthy community outreach project with your professional organizations, family members 
and friends. Post on your Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and other social media sites. Ask your 
employer if they offer a gift matching program. Click Here  to see if your employer will match your 
gift. Please help us generate awareness! All donations are tax deductible and a receipt will be 
provided. 
   

Our goal is to raise $9840.00 starting today through October 23rd, 2015. Please visit our donation 
page www.operationwarm.org/fbiccaaa and help us kick off the 2nd Annual FBICCAAA Coats for Kids 
project in a big way and make a difference in a child's life. Distribution dates at the schools are 
forthcoming. 
   

You may also donate by check, made payable to Operation Warm. Please mail your check to: 
Operation Warm, P.O. Box 822431, Philadelphia, PA 19182-2431, and write "FBICCAAA Program" in 
the memo line so your donation supports this program. 

  

If you are interested in volunteering or have questions, please email Community Outreach 
Chairperson Becky Golchert at golcherb@jfcu.org or call her at 312-733-0390.  

  

Thank you in advance for your support and assistance in bringing smiles to these children and their 
families.  

  

Sincerely,  

FBI Chicago Citizens Academy Alumni Association  

Community Outreach Committee 

Becky Golchert 

Christopher Helt 

Karen Hammarberg  
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